
Health and Social Care Committee

Consultation on terms of reference for inquiry into residential 
care for older people

RC16 ToR – Betsi Cadwaladr University Health Board

Many thanks for the opportunity to review and comment on the draft terms of reference for 
the inquiry into residential care for older people.  I can confirm that these have been 
reviewed by relevant colleagues within BCUHB and we have no further comments to make 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us

Regards 

Claire Brennan
Swyddog Gwasanaethau Corfforaethol / Corporate Services Officer 
Uwch Ysgrifennydd Grace Lewis-Parry, Cyfarwyddwr Llywodraethau a Chyfathrebu
Senior Secretary to Grace Lewis-Parry, Director of Governance & Communications 
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